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Principal:  Lance Cooper      19 Gilmour Street, Kelso, NSW, 2795 

Phone:      6331 1577 

Fax:          6332 1983 
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Always  Our  Best 

       Principal’s  Message 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
I hope everyone has had the opportunity to read our flyers regarding the school musical ‘Tribe’ 
for 2014. Our children and staff have eagerly been preparing a great show for everyone to enjoy. 
Bookings are necessary as we will not be able to sell tickets on the day or night performances. I 
encourage you to come along and hope you find it as pleasing as we do. 
 
At this time of year the office staff are extremely busy with reports, presentation day and all end of year processes. I 
know they would appreciate your help at this very busy time. You can help them by doing three easy things. If  
children can arrive on time each day that will save about 45 minutes of their time each morning. We would appreciate 
lunch coming with the children because delivering lunches takes easily another 20 minutes. Finally, messages for  
children at the end of the day phoned in before 2:30pm makes ensuring they are delivered on time a lot easier. Thank 
you for helping in these 3 easy matters. 
 
I would also like to make sure you have all read the advice regarding presentation day this year. If you have not we are 
holding this years presentation day on Monday 8th December. I do hope as many parents as possible can attend. 
 
Have a lovely week, I hope to see many of you over the last few weeks. 
 

Lance Cooper 

Principal 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
School Banking each Friday. 
 
No Hat  -  No Play in the sun 
 
 

  
  

Wed 3 Dec      Spec. Ed Xmas party 
    Rosehill Gardens   
Thur 4 Dec      Musical 
Fri 5 Dec         Diamond Assembly 
Mon 8 Dec      Presentation Day 
 

Don’t Forget . 
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Smart Start Program (Kinder Transition)   Kindergarten for 2015 
All children who will be commencing Kindergarten in 2015 need to be enrolled now.  
If you have not completed and returned an enrolment form please see the office staff as soon as possible as all  
information must be entered into the system to enable all staffing levels to be established. If you have any queries 
please call in or phone us on 6331 1577. 
We thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
Information will be forwarded to you before the commencement of school in 2015. 

   
 
 

       
     ICE CREAMS 

Ice creams for sale at recess 

 Every Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 

$1  
 
 
 

THE  MINI FETE  
IS  HELD  FOR 
STUDENTS  ONLY 

Term 4  Week 8 
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VISITORS TO THE SCHOOL 

 
All visitors to the school, including parents, grandparents and 
carers, must sign in at the office. If you need to speak to a 
teacher an appointment will be made for you. 
 
No parents are to go directly to the classrooms. 
As this is a school safety issue we ask that you please adhere 
to these guidelines. 

 
NUT FREE ZONE 

 
A note to new parents and a reminder to 
existing parents that our school is a nut 
free zone.  

 

BRONZE  LEVEL  STUDENTS 
Janaya Russell   Keyalah Talbot-Kelly 
 

SILVER LEVEL STUDENTS 
Liam Grainger   Lenny Nunan   Bea Massey 
 

GOLD LEVEL STUDENTS 
Caitlin Johnson   Jayden White   Harold Kelly    Jordan Burke 
Joshua Todd   Maxwell Kelly   Brooklyn Talbot   Chloe Callaghan 
 

 

Comprehension help for teens 
Some kids will read perfectly in primary school and then suddenly struggle with comprehension in high school. Here's 
why.  
Comprehension help: http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/homework-and-study/english/english-tips/reading/
comprehension-strategies-you-can 
 
Planning for the future 
Throughout your child's school life you'll need to make choices about aspects of their education and future. Here’s a 
selection of tips to help you plan for parent-teacher talks, subject selection, careers advice and back-to-school.  
Planning for the future:  http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/homework-and-study/planning-for-the-future 
 
Kids, homework and lies 
Do you think your child is lying about their homework? Listen to psychologist Anne Hollonds chat with James O'Loghlin 
on what to do when the dog eats the homework. 
Homework tips: http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/homework-and-study/homework-tips/kids-homework-and-lies 
 
Maths at home 
Kids' early experiences with measurement are often based on watching their parents. Seeing mum or dad measure and 
pour ingredients for a recipe or weigh items at the fruit shop will often become part of their play. 

Maths at home:   http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/homework-and-study/mathematics/mathematics-tips/helpling-

your-child-measure-mass-and-volume 
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Cinema Under the Stars News - 
Bathurst Update 
Bathurst we are coming your way! Cinema Under the Stars is on this  

Friday 28 November, at Victoria Park.  

Gates open 5.30pm and the movie starts at sundown. 
This season, come sing with princesses, fly with dragons and build your 

imagination with Lego at the largest free outdoor cinema event in the  

country! 

On the bill this year is Frozen, How to Train Your Dragon 2, The Lego 

Movie and Rio 2 screening at 16 beautiful outdoor locations across New 

South Wales. Entry is FREE so gather your friends and family and relax 

with a picnic as the sun sets and the screen lights up. 

Gates open at 5.30pm to a fantastic line-up of local entertainment, before 

the movie screening at sundown (…somewhere between 7.30pm and 

8.00pm – depending on where you are). 

Bringing Cinema Under the Stars to you is just one of the many ways - we 

support the good stuff in our community! 
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